
ST JOHN THE BAPTIST, MIDSOMER NORTON 
 

MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL MEETING TO APPOINT CHURCHWARDENS 
HELD IN ST JOHN’S CHURCH ON SUNDAY 30 APRIL 2023 at 11-25 

 
 
29 people were present as follows:  
10 members of the PCC 
19 members of the congregation  
 
 
APOLOGIES: Pat Clynes, Helen Green, Alan Gregory, Colin Hunt 
 
Father Guy welcomed everyone and the meeting opened with all joining in The Lord’s Prayer. 
 
MINUTES 
The Minutes of the Annual Meeting to appoint Churchwardens, 15 May 2022, having been posted on the 
church web site, prior to the meeting, were taken as read 
 
MATTERS ARISING 
None 
 
ELECTION OF CHURCHWARDENS 
Beth Davies was not seeking re-election as she is moving away from Midsomer Norton 
 
Two nominations had been received.  
 
Nomination   Proposer   Seconder 
 
Hilary Denning   Beth Davies   Kay Harvey 
 
Pat Clynes   Hilary Denning   Margaret Small 
 
With both nominees willing to stand and as there were no other nominations, the Chairman declared that 
the two people nominated should serve as Churchwardens for 2023 – 2024.   
 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
Father Guy thanked Beth for the time she has spent as churchwarden and wished her well in the move she 
is making to be nearer her family in Hampshire. 
He said not only has she held the post of churchwarden for the past two & a half years but also has been 
one of St John’s Deanery Synod Representative for many years.   
Guy then presented Beth with a bouquet of flowers which was accompanied by applause from all present. 
 
The meeting closed at 11-35 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


